
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
20th October 2022 
 
Ref: Additional Sports Studies Session 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to let you know about an opportunity that we are offering to your child on Friday 21st October 2022. As you are 
aware, your son/daughter is currently studying for their GCSE Sports Studies course. This course relies heavily on several pieces 
of coursework, alongside an external exam.  
 
To offer some extra support to students, we are inviting all Sports Studies students in to school on Friday 21st October 2022 
(Inset Day), between 11:30am and 2:30pm. The aim of this extra time is to offer additional support in completing their 
coursework - ‘The Media in Sport’.  
 
We appreciate that completing coursework at home on their own can often be a challenge, so for this reason, we would strongly 
recommend that they attend this session which will take place in B101. Mr Higham will be available to sit with the students 
and talk them through what is required to get the best possible grade. Students have a final deadline of the 20th December 
2022 to complete this work, but with the Mock exams starting after the half term break, we know that many students may 
avoid completing this work, which will impact their overall grade.  
 
We would be very grateful if you could encourage your child to attend this extra session, refreshments will be available for 
them throughout the afternoon. By attending this extra session, it will allow students to keep on top of the deadlines and 
ensure that they are well prepared for the external exam. 
 
All students are aware of what is required and have already been given the following dates: 
 
Thursday 3rd November  Deadline Learning Objective 2 - The Positives of the media in sport 
Thursday 24th November  Deadline Learning Objective 3 - The Negatives of the media in sport 
Thursday 15th December  Deadline Learning Objective 4 - Relationship between sport and the media 
Tuesday 20th December  Final Deadline.  
 
Following the half term break, should your child still require additional support in meeting these deadlines, they will be invited 
to extra sessions to support them.  
 
Many thanks for your support, I look forward to seeing your child on Friday for the additional session.  
 

 
Mrs H.E Ryles-Dean 
Headteacher 


